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Asheboro City Schools District Spelling Bee 
 
ASHEBORO – The community is invited to the Asheboro City Schools District Spelling Bee on 
Tuesday, February 21 at 7 p.m. in the Professional Development Center, located on the campus 
of Asheboro High School.  
 
“Since the beginning of 2017, schools across the district have hosted school-level spelling bees. 
The winners of those “bees” advance to the district level spelling bee,” said Director of 
Elementary Education Dr. Wendy Rich. The winner of the district spelling bee will then have an 
opportunity to compete in the regional level against seven other districts in the Piedmont-
Triad.  
 
School-level winners who will compete in the district spelling bee include:  
 

 Azalias Diaz, 3rd grade student from Balfour Elementary School; 

 Marisol Flores, 4th grade student from Charles W. McCrary Elementary School;  

 Eric LaPradd, 5th grade student from Donna Lee Loflin Elementary School; 

 Liberty Adams, 4th grade student from Guy B. Teachey Elementary School; 

 Casey Joura, 5th grade student from Lindley Park Elementary School;  

 Zaria Coble, 8th grade student from North Asheboro Middle School;  

 Jasmine Hiatt, 8th grade student from South Asheboro Middle School. 
 
To learn more about the exceptional academic offerings in Asheboro City Schools, please log on 
to www.asheboro.k12.nc.us or call the Central Office at (336) 625-5104. 
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